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Ditchling

HOME & APARTMENT
INSECTICIDE

Contains Propoxur

Ready To Use Liquid Insecticide

FOR CONTROL OF A WIDE RANGE OF CRAWLING INSECTS, AND
CERTAIN FLYING INSECTS.  PROVIDES RAPID KILL OF:

ANTS, BOOKLICE, BROWN DOG TICKS, CARPET BEETLES, CENTIPEDES,
COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, EARWIGS, FLEAS, FLIES, FIREBRATS,

BITING MIDGES, MILLIPEDES, MOSQUITOES, SILVERFISH, SPIDERS,
AND EXPOSED STAGES OF STORED PRODUCT INSECTS (BEETLES,

WEEVILS).

COMMERCIAL

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER         POISON

GUARANTEE:
Propoxur     1%

REGISTRATION NO. 22723

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CONTENTS: 4 Liters

DITCHLING CORPORATION LIMITED
P.O. Box 395
Don Mills, ON

M3C 2S7

DIRECTIONS

SPOT OR CRACK & CREVICE TREATMENT: Apply as a coarse spray, or



with a paintbrush, to infested areas until wet.  Direct spray
away from people, plants, and pets.

INDOOR USE: Spray into cracks, crevices, around baseboards,
and other places where insects dwell and hide.  Do NOT spray
foodstuffs.  Cover utensils before spraying.

OUTDOOR USE: Spray infested areas thoroughly including outdoor
surfaces, door frames, patio window frames, and outside
foundations where insects may enter.

DO NOT SPRAY VEGETATION.

ANIMAL QUARTERS: For control of FLEAS in animal quarters and
dog and cat kennels, treat thoroughly the animal sleeping
areas.  Allow treated areas to dry thoroughly.  Replace with
clean bedding.  DO NOT SPRAY PETS.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful liquid.  May be
absorbed through the skin.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes.  Avoid contamination of food and
feedstuffs.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Store in cool
dry place.

COMBUSTIBLE: Do NOT spray near open flame.  Do NOT smoke while
using.  Do NOT store near excessive heat.

FIRST AID: Danger.  This product contains petroleum
distillates.  If swallowed, do NOT induce vomiting.  Seek
medical attention immediately.  If patient is unconscious give
them air.  Do NOT give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  If eyes are contaminated, wash immediately with
flowing water for at least 15 minutes.

TOXICOLOGY: Propoxur with repeated, prolonged careless use may
cause cholinesterase inhibition.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL: Do NOT reuse container.  Dispose of empty container
in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this



product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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